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Document Title Revision Effective Date 

PoA-MAR-FOR-003 Notice to Mariners 00 March 2025 

 

Vessel Owners, Operators, Agents, Berth Operators etc should ensure that the 

contents of this Navigation Notice are made known to the Masters of their vessels. 

 

 

Local Notice to Mariners 26 / 2025 
 

Temporary Pontoons – Jamieson’s Quay, North Harbour 

 
 

Port Users and Mariners are advised that, as part of preparations for the Tall Ships 

event, temporary pontoons have been installed at Jamieson’s Quay / Upper Dock in 

the Victoria Dock. 

 

The pontoons are spudded into the seabed and are fixed in position. The installation 

will remain in place until the 25th July 2025. 

 

The pontoons are exclusively for use by vessels, watercraft and personnel associated 

with the Tall Ships event. They are not to be used by any other port user, including 

commercial operators or visiting craft, under any circumstances. 

 

The pontoons are not charted and constitute an obstruction to navigation. VTS will 

manage traffic in the area to ensure adequate separation from the temporary 

structure. Mariners should exercise caution when navigating in the vicinity of 

Jamieson’s Quay and comply fully with instructions issued by Aberdeen VTS. 

 

Port of Aberdeen  

Marine Department  

8th July 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


